Bonnie Cooper

       I am writing this as a rebuttal to our meeting on 

6-5-2014. I feel that if Lisa Brown had an issue from the beginning of the school year. She should have brought this to my attention from the beginning. I can not make any changes on the way I do things if I don’t know that there is a problem or issue. These changes could have been made at the beginning of the school year.

       I also was very upset that she was way out of line by bad mouthing me to a coworker. She was telling her things that were not true, and unfounded.
   Also she was checking my lunch account. Lisa has no right to check my account.
Thank You

Tammy Mason

